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17th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Infant Music Festival 
 
Your child has been chosen to be part of our infant choir and represent the school in the South 
Tyneside Schools’ Music Festival, which will take place at the Customs House, South Shields on 
Wednesday 19th March at 6:30pm.  
 
The children will travel by coach from St James School at 5:00pm with members of staff from the 
school. Please note there will not be a coach for the return journey and children will need to be 
collected at the end of the performance from the Customs House. The performance should finish 
at approximately 8:00pm. 
 
The children will take part in a rehearsal at the Customs House on the morning of the Wednesday 
19th March. This will take place during school hours and the children will be travelling on a coach 
arranged by the festival organisers. 
 
Each family has been allocated two tickets, which are £7.00 each. Tickets can be purchased via 
your ParentPay account. Consent to attend should also be given via ParentPay. Any allocated 
tickets must be purchased by Friday 28th February, only then will non purchased tickets be sold.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Scott   Mrs Conroy 
Deputy Headteacher Music Co-ordinator 
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